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Note from the Chief and Managing Editors, 
 
We would like to thank SFU faculty members and library staff 
for their involvement in the development of this project. From 
the SFU department of philosophy, we would like to thank Dr. 
Jillian McIntosh, Dr. Sam Black, and Dr. Endre Begby. From the 
Beedie School of Business, we would like to acknowledge Dr. Neil 
Abramson for his invaluable assistance in organizing the first 
SFU Interdisciplinary Undergraduate Conference between the 
SFU Department of Philosophy and the Beedie School of Business. 
From the SFU Library we would like to thank Kevin Stranack and 
Alison Moore.  
 
 
 
 


